
Dear Rotary Pasadena, 

  
It is with immense excitement that I share the news that our District Governor Nominating committee 
has selected Nancy Anderson to be our District Governor for the year 2024-2025. 
  
The committee, chaired by PDG Gary Gillen, worked like a well oiled machine to carefully select our next 
Governor.  I want to thank PDG Gary and each member of the committee for their time and 
consideration. 
  
District Governor-Nominee Designate (DGND) Nancy is a member of the Rotary Club of Seabrook.  Nancy 
and her husband, Bob, are the quintessential examples of servant leaders.  If you have not met Bob yet, 
you will be blessed by that soon (ask for his pasta sauce recipe!). 

 
DGND Nancy has an awesome Rotary resume, including Club 
President, Assistant Governor of the year in 2019-2020, Assistant 
Chief of Staff of Assistant Governors for 2021-2022 and she is 
scheduled to be the Chief of Staff for Assistant Governors next 
year!  You can see DGND Nancy is engaged and active in many 
leadership positions.  Her list of service activities is HUGE!   
  
Point of order:  This email marks the District Governor's notice to 
the clubs in District 5890 of the selected nominee.  Any challenging 
candidates should be submitted to District Governor Michelle 
Bohreer within 14 days from this notice pursuant to MOP 
12.030.7.  On the 15th day after this notice, if no valid challenging 
candidates are submitted, I will confirm Nancy Anderson as our 
DGND.  
  
Please join me and welcome Nancy Anderson as our District 
Governor-Nominee Designate. 
  
We have less than 262,800 minutes left to Serve to Change Lives 
this Rotary year.  I know each of you will make the most of the rest 
of our year and, most importantly, you all will serve with love. 
  
 
 
 

 
Yours in Rotary, 
  
E. Michelle Bohreer 
District Governor, Rotary International District 5890 
  
  

 


